
 
 

An Evening with ACOS Tickets on 
Sale Monday at 9am 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Tickets to attend the upcoming performance An Evening with ACOS will be 
available from 9am on Monday 26 June. (Please note, before this time, the 
event will display as cancelled). 
 
The event will be held on Thursday 10 August from 6pm at Armidale 
Secondary College. 
 
All students will be offered a seat at the final dress rehearsal the day 
before, so there is no need to purchase tickets for students unless they 
wish to attend the night time production. 
 
Please note: Once all tickets are sold, there will be no 
more offered. 
 
Please use the QR code or the following link:   
 
https://www.trybooking.com/CJJEJ 
 
If you have any questions, please contact us at the 
school.  
 
 

 
Brad Hunt,  
Principal 

https://www.trybooking.com/CJJEJ

